
Complaint Resolution Plan for W265AV  

 

 

On April 26, 2021 IBN filed an application to move W265AV to create more distance between the two 

signals in question. We believe, and our engineering indicates, that this move should bring a resolution 

to the complaints.  

The application to modify has been approved and we are now negotiating and obtaining quotes for the 

new antenna, new tower site, local permits, tower crew for install, and engineering. 

 

 

Neil Hopper 
Immanuel Broadcasting Network 
Cartersville, GA  


